Vision Statement:

For the 2024-2025 programming year, I envision the Great Midwest Region being abundant in meaningful and valuable programs. While many faces throughout the region appear to be strangers, they are soon to be brothers and sisters that we are yet to meet. At Invite Convention and Spring Convention, I envision a region where everybody can turn to their neighbor and comfortably say “what’s up”? By instilling more casual regional events, our community can grow and thrive beyond our chapters. GMR can reach the highest heights and we have the opportunity to ability to get there. Programming is a matter of opportunity, and without the necessary resources, it falls flat. The Chicagoland area is a place full of fun and exciting opportunities, I want us to seize them. By establishing a S’gan Network, S’ganim will have all of the resources needed to create thorough events. With the right resources and knowledge, the possibilities are endless! Additionally, it is essential to set and aspire toward goals. Each month, me and my counterparts will establish our visions, and track progress. Once goals are written down, they go from an idea to reality. GMR’s future is bright, let’s get down to work and make it happen!
